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Susan House

From: Jeff Armstrong
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 11:58 AM
To: Susan House
Subject: resignation email

Susan, 

 

I have received a verbal resignation from John Robinson regarding his service on the Board of Adjustment and 

Automated Traffic Signal Enforcement Advisory Committee. 

 

 

Jeff Armstrong, AICP 

Assistant Director 

Planning and Development Services 

City of Mesquite 

972-216-6345 

www.cityofmesquite.com  


